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September 15, 2023 
 
Dr. Jesus Jara 
Superintendent 
Clark County School District 
5100 West Sahara Avenue 
Las Vegas, NV 89146 
Email: jarajf@nv.ccsd.net 
 
 
Superintendent Jara, 
 
On September 14, 2023, I received a final draft of the Reorganization of the Clark County School 
District Training and Resources for review and approval as required by the Adopted Regulation of the 
State Board of Education LCB File No. R063-22. After a review of this document, it is approved for the 
2023-2024 school year.  
 
Additionally, we would like to invite you or a representative to the next State Board of Education (SBE) 
meeting to present this document and to field any questions from the members of the SBE. The next 
meeting will be held on October 4, 2023 at 2:00 PM.  
 
Kindly respond to this invitation by Thursday, September 21, 2023. Feel free to contact me directly with 
any questions. 
   
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jhone M. Ebert 
Superintendent of Public Instruction, Nevada Department of Education  
 
cc:    Felicia Ortiz, President of the Nevada State Board of Education 
          Evelyn Garcia Morales, President of the Clark County School District Board of Trustees 
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